Dear Young People,

A new Sigma year is now on us and we are ready for our new Devotional series.  

We will be studying the Book of Proverbs this year.  This book is loaded with tons of material.  There is almost too much to cover in one year.  Many people have called this The Wisdom Book.  I think this is a great title.  As you study this year let me encourage you on a few things.  First, don’t forget the Apply section.  Without this, how can you know what God wants YOU to do?  Then remember, we have added a section at the back called A Wisdom Journal.  You should daily, if you can, but definitely weekly put the entries in the back from the week’s chapter.  Everything that is said about wisdom should be placed in one of these categories. You can also, if you would like, text, email or call me with some of your findings from time to time.  

Thank you for allowing me to be your Youth Pastor.  I am looking forward to a Fantastic Sigma year! 










For His Teens,










Pastor Ogle










